WVOD-FM 99.1 Public Issue Programming 2nd Quarter

Interviews and Public Service Announcements which ran in the second quarter of 2022:

The Following Interviews took place in the public interest

4/22/22- Issue addressed- Physical Fitness-

Debbie Luke, Race Director for Outer Banks Sporting Events, discussed the Flying Pirate half marathon festivities taking place between April 22, 23, 24. Proceeds benefit the Dare Education Foundation and the Outer Banks Relief Foundation.

4/23/22- Issue addressed- Recreation-

Tony Lombardi with the Outer Banks Anglers Club discussed the upcoming meeting the group was having at the Pitts Center in Southern Shores. OBAC meetings are the final Monday of each month

5/28/22- Issue addressed – Boating Safety

John Beardsley with the North Carolina Wildlife Resource Commission discussed Memorial Day weekend Boating Safety.

6/5/22- - Issue Addressed- Recreation

Darryl Law, Assistant Director of Jennette's Pier discussed the upcoming Fritz Boyden Youth Memorial Fishing Tournament taking place at area piers.

The following Public Service Announcement campaigns ran. Each was at least 30 seconds long and scheduled 5 times per day.

Dare to Care OBX Shred Fest. 5/13-5/21/2022. Dare2Care OBX brings awareness, support and healing to Outer Banks Veterans (over 4,500) as well as increasing community inclusion for people of all ability levels. The annual Dare2Care OBX Shred Fest fundraiser helps provide free music programs through the Dare2Care OBX/Motu Music which provides opportunities for personal growth, development and healing

WVOD-FM 99.1 Public Issue Programming 2nd Quarter

through music programs taught by local and regional musicians. This event has already made a difference in so many lives and spotlights Dare County as a National Community leader that supports its citizens through the principles of inclusion, respect and dignity for all.

Corolla Wild Horse Fund. These started 4/16 and will continue through 1/15/2023. Corolla Wild Horse Fund is a nonprofit that raises awareness and cares for the wild horse population on the Outer Banks.: Don't Feed the Ponies. These PSA's advise the public on the dangers of feeding the Corolla Wild Ponies foods that domesticated animals would normally eat. The Ponies have adapted to a diet of wild marsh grasses, and snacks like carrots, apples, or oats can kill them.

OBX Bike Rally. 4/16-4/23/2022 This large event is held by Dare County Motorsports Charity Group, whose mission is to offer and promote Motorsports events to benefit underprivileged children in Dare County. Their events are designed to raise funds and Toys for the needs of the children of Dare County during the Christmas holiday season each year.